
 
The Quadra Source:  What’s up at Quadra January 20th – 24th     
 
  
  

Monday Jan 20th  

 

 English Kindergarten Registration Week begins – Jan. 20 – 24 

 Ready Set Learn event in Gym – 1:00 pm – 2:50 pm 

 

Tuesday Jan 21st  

 

 Staff ‘read around Quadra’ event  

Wednesday Jan 22nd  

 

 Sundance/Bank Street Incoming  Kindergarten Parent Info Session – Tolmie 9:30 am – 10:30 am 

 General Staff Meeting  

Thursday Jan 23rd  

 

 Mindfulness for Educators – 4:00-6:00 Room 103 

Friday Jan 24th  

 

 Pro D, no school for students  

Looking Ahead: 

 

 Jan 26-Feb. 2 – Family Literacy Week 

 Feb. 4 – PAC Meeting 

 Feb. 10-18 – District Student Transfer Week 

 Feb. 14 – ProD – No School 

 Feb. 17 – Family Day – No School 

 Feb. 18 – Kindergarten Immunization Clinic 

 Feb. 26 – Pink Shirt Day Assembly 

 
Principal’s Notes ~ Hello/Bonjour Parents, 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Thanks so much to our parent and student volunteers at last Sunday’s PAC bottle drive.  We raised just under 
$1000 dollars!!! 

Parents/Guardians, please remember that Friday, January 24th is a Pro D day and school will not be in session 
for students. 

Open PAC Positions 

All families are automatically members of the PAC, and the PAC is governed by a board. All Board positions are up 

for election annually in June. Our PAC has been experiencing turnover as students leave for middle school. There 

are least three empty seats on our PAC board for the 2020/21 school year, and a possibility of no PAC board if 

people choose not to return. If the PAC doesn't have a board, we risk losing out on about $10,000 in gaming grants 

for our school, which are used to fund school buses for field trips, sports equipment, and other important 

opportunities. It also means that there will be no one to run PAC meetings, and coordinate many of our community 

events. This is not a substantial time commitment and positions can be shared!! 

This is a fantastic opportunity for a new board and volunteers to come help shape our PAC and our school. It is also 

a wonderful way to learn and understand how your student’s school works.  The Quadra PAC strives to be an 

inclusive group of parents who work together to build the Ecole Quadra community and raise funds for our school. 

We work to build and maintain positive relationships between parents and with the school.   

If you're interested in learning more about the various positions on the PAC board, please come to a PAC meeting or 

email the Board at ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com for more information.  

Have a good week! 
Connor McCoy ~ École Quadra School Principal 
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